
The NHS is turning  70 and we'd 
love you to help us celebrate!

We are inviting all primary school children on the isle of 
wight to enter a competition to create a birthday card for 

our 70th birthday! 
 

cards must have the childs name, age and school on the back 
and be submitted to st Mary's hospital by 5th july 

 
all cards will be displayed and there will be prizes for the 

winners! 
 

any questions please contact cathy.armstrong@iow.nhs.uk


